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IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM
MONTHLY PLANNER FOR SEPTEMBER

NURSERY (2024-25)

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We welcome the month of September as it marks a transition from the intense monsoon rains to the onset of a more temperate and welcoming autumn. The air
carries a hint of coolness, and the landscape begins to glow with the last remnants of the rainy season's lush greenery. Festive anticipation builds as the month
brings with it the joy of upcoming celebrations, infusing the atmosphere with a sense of renewal, togetherness, and cultural vibrancy.

August was an action packed month with Heritage Week celebrations, Theme Assembly and hosting our annual Inter school event- Maadhyam. Students were
engaged in academic activities and experiential learning as they participated in various activities to understand various concepts.

On the academic front, students participated in a range of enriching activities designed to teach them letters Nn, Vv, Ww, and Xx, as well as numbers 4 and 5
and the shape of a square. They engaged in tracing and writing exercises to master the letters, played interactive games to enhance letter recognition, and
practiced counting with the numbers 4 and 5. They explored the concept of a square through drawing and craft activities, making the learning experience both
engaging and educational.

Heritage Week was an enriching experience for our young learners. The little ones crafted jet aircraft using paper cutouts, gaining hands-on experience with
their creative projects. They also brought in foods from their respective states to celebrate and learn about diversity. They enthusiastically participated in the I
Am a Leader Interclass Competition, showcasing their leadership skills and fostering a sense of pride and accomplishment.
Parents were invited to watch their wards perform in the Class Theme Assembly on the topic- Food, where the young ones spoke very confidently and shared
information on different types of food, also speaking about parts of a plant. They spoke their lines about the theme of plants with remarkable confidence,
showcasing their dedication and excitement. It was absolutely thrilling for the parents to see the dance around the theme and the confidence that each child
displayed. Their collective effort made the event truly memorable and heartwarming.
The value of the month was pride, and students immersed themselves in this theme by learning the patriotic song Sare Jahan Se Achha and performing a dance
to Nanha Munna Rahi Hoon. Through these activities, they not only enjoyed a musical and rhythmic experience but also developed a deeper sense of respect
and pride in their nation.



Celebrating Colour Burst, the students combined the tri colour with patriotism and enthusiastically embraced the spirit of the celebration by donning vibrant
tri-colour outfits, showcasing their patriotic pride. They further expressed their creativity by crafting tri-colour soldiers using paper rolls, transforming simple
materials into meaningful art. This engaging activity not only allowed them to learn about their national symbols in a hands-on manner but also provided a fun
and educational experience that highlighted the importance of cultural and national identity.
Our little ones were overjoyed to celebrate Friendship Day, and they embraced the occasion with creativity by making adorable teddy bears out of sponge for
their friends. This thoughtful craft allowed them to express their affection and share a personalized touch with their peers, turning a simple day of celebration
into a memorable and heartfelt experience for everyone involved.
They also crafted beautiful Rakshabandhan cards using paper cutouts, adding a special touch to the celebration. These handmade cards were filled with vibrant
colors and intricate designs, making each one a unique and meaningful gesture for their loved ones. Students also made special rakhis for our soldiers at the
border, sending them a message of respect and love.
They enjoyed the story of Lord Krishna and expressed their creativity by making adorable flutes using paper cutouts, pom-poms, and mirrors. Their craft not
only reflected their enthusiasm for the story but also resulted in charming and imaginative creations that captured the essence of Krishna’s playful spirit.

Post independence week, our kids had an exciting time learning during the CBSE activity for National Science Day by learning a little about space and
Chandrayan 3. It was interesting to see some students so excited about the fascinating world of space exploration.

Imperial Heritage School hosted its 4th Annual Inter School Competition, MAADHYAM, on 24th August 2024 where students from over 25 schools across
Gurugram participated. The theme was Linguistic Bridges to a Sustainable Future, with all events dedicated to the United Nations Sustainable
Development Goals. The students showcased their exceptional skills and talents across a range of competitions, leaving an indelible mark on the event. From
fancy dress to poem recitation to dazzling performances in dance, music, and art, the participants exhibited their true mettle. Keeping with the true spirit of
healthy competition, the IHS Team only participated and was not part of the judgement, gracefully passing on the position to the next team. Arshita and Siya
participated in Event 1- Marine Magic: An Undersea Fancy Dress.
Winners of I am a leader Intra Class Competition

Position Nursery

I Avyukt Kesarwani /Misha

II Abhyuday Barak/
Siya Sharma

III Shivakar Shrivastava









Syllabus for the month of September



General Information:
● School timing is 8.00 am – 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that.
● Students must carry the Almanac to school daily.
● Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair.
● It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day.
● It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop.
● Label your child’s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc.
● Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day.
● Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home.

We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together!

                                                                                                                                           
Headmistress Principal     


